
Dear Doctor, 

GOPC PPP is now in its 4th year operation since first launch in mid-2014!  With your dedication to improving 

the health of our community, we now have over 360 participating service providers (PSPs) and more than 

26,000 patients participating in the programme.   

Under this cover, we would like to highlight a few issues for your attention.  They include the new Service 

Fee, the new Request Form of Unlocking Consultation, and the recent local outbreak of dengue fever. 

Thank you again for your support to the Programme and we appreciate your feedback as always. 

We wish you and your family members a happy Mid-Autumn Festival. 

GOPC PPP Programme Office                 

 Hospital Authority 

 

 

2018 Fee Adjustment 

◆ GOPC PPP is now covering all 18 districts in Hong Kong.   

Progress Updates 

PSPs Participating  
patients 

Consultations  
delivered 

 369 26,467 215,948 

With effect from 1 July 2018, the maximum Service Fee for Participating Service Provider (PSP) had been 

adjusted from $3,155 to $3,283 (↑4.1%) per patient per year according to the change in Composite 

Consumer Price Index (Medical Services) during July 2017 to June 2018.  

Now $283.5/consultation and $112 for drugs/Quarter 

◆ Status as at end-August 2018: 



Vigilance of Dengue Fever 

Inviting Feedback 

2300 7300 www.ha.org.hk/ppp/gopcppp gopcppp@ha.org.hk 

New Request Form of Unlocking Consultation 

The Request Form for Unlocking and Inputting Consultation Record has been 

revised to allow greater flexibility.  You may download the new form at the 

eHRSS portal landing page (under “User Documents” > “Manual & User Guide”)  

For inputting a missing consultation record, prior creation of a record in 

the GOPC PPP Profile before submitting an unlock request is no longer 

required.  Please submit an unlock request directly.   

For editing of consultation date or input of missing consultation, please provide clinic 

record as supporting document. The patient will receive notification of such change.  

Upon approval of your request, you will be notified by email, and the time period for 

editing has been extended to 7 calendar days.  

In response to the latest situation of local outbreak of dengue fever (DF), the government is taking 

multiple measures on preventing widespread in Hong Kong.  Community efforts would be essential in 

combating mosquitoes and your assistance is requested to enhance surveillance for suspected DF cases. 

 

◆ Arrange blood test for patients with symptoms compatible with DF  

◆ Report to the Central Notification Office (CENO) of the Centre for Health 

Protection (CHP) if the preliminary blood test result is positive 

◆ Refer DF patients with fever to hospital for further management 

◆ Advise patients to take protective measures against mosquito bites  
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